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Hello Titans Learn to Swim parents/swimmers,  
 
I hope everyone is settling back into a routine and enjoying their 
swimming lessons. 

	

 

1. UNFORTUNATELY I’VE BEEN INFORMED TODAY THAT THE 
POOL WILL BE CLOSED ON SATURDAY 28TH SEPTEMBER AND 
30TH SEPTEMBER.  
I’m really sorry for the short notice and any inconvenience caused, 
we are having to cancel lessons for the first time since starting the 
Learn to Swim in 2012. 
WE’LL BE CATCHING UP THE MONDAY SESSION DURING 
OCTOBER HALF-TERM (28TH OCTOBER) AND THE SATURDAY 
SESSION ON 2ND NOVEMBER. 
 
The planned work on the pool hasn’t been finished over the summer, 
the control panel at the swimming pool will be fitted from Friday 
27th September. 
You’ve probably noticed the condensation on poolside and in the 
changing rooms at moment; this should all be sorted once the control 
panel has been fitted, as the plumbers regulate everything manually 
at the moment.  
 
The work on the car park hasn’t been finalised during the summer 
holidays either. I’m not sure when the work will be completed, so 
please bear with me. 
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2. If you chose to pay in 2 instalments for the Autumn Term, could 
you please arrange your remaining payment no later than Saturday 
5th October. 

Please get in touch, if you can’t remember how much or if you’ve got 
any payments outstanding. 

 
3. The Autumn Term will finish on Wednesday 18th December 2019. 
(There won’t be any lessons on Wednesday 30th October).  
 
 
4. Unfortunately Stuart has informed me that he won’t be able to 
teach on Saturday’s any longer due to Whitchurch changing his 
contracted hours. Phoebe has kindly agreed to teach on Saturday’s 
alongside Clare and Valentin. 
 
 
5. The Ellesmere Primary school have got their parents evening on 
Wednesday 13th November, so parking might be limited on site that 
day. 
 
 
6. Our Adult swimming lessons on Wednesday’s from 6.45-7.30pm 
are going really well. Please get in touch, if you’d like further 
information or be considered for our next 7-week block (6th 
November – 18th December). 
 
 
Kind regards,      
  

Steffi & Teaching Team 

	


